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          1 October 2024 

 

Inspector Helen Hockenhull BA (Hons) B.Pl MRTPI 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Hockenhull 

 

Examination of the Remitted Part of the Salt Cross Village Area Action Plan (AAP) 

 

I write in relation to the above and further to my previous letter of 8 May 2024.  

 

As you are aware, Officers are currently in the process of preparing proposed Main 

Modifications to AAP Policy 2 – Net Zero Carbon Development along with associated minor 

Additional Modifications and supporting technical evidence.  

 

We had hoped to be in a position to submit this to you no later than the end of September but 

that has not been achievable for a number of reasons and our current intention is to now 

submit it no later than 18 October 2024 or sooner, if possible.  

 

I recognise that this is likely to have an impact on the examination and apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  

 

I will look to further liaise with the Programme Officer so that a detailed timetable for taking 

the examination through to the hearing session/s can be agreed with yourself.  

 

In the interim, if you have any questions or require any further clarification regarding the points 

outlined above, please let me know.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Chris Hargraves 
Planning Policy Manager 
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Planning Policy Manager 

Tel: 01993 861686 

Email: chris.hargraves@westoxon.gov.uk 


